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Comments: The proposed South Plateau Project on the western border of  Yellowstone National Park should not

go forward for a number of reasons.  My primary concern is the disruption of endangered species habitat

affecting grizzlies, wolverines, lynx and more critters who will be harmed by road building, extensive human

activity and radical long term changes to their environment.  There are very few areas left to serve as connecting

corridors for increasingly isolated populations of some of our most threatened and prized wildlife to mingle with

broad genetic pools and strengthen their changes of healthy species survival.  The "South Plateau" area is

critical for connecting Yellowstone wildlife  populations with areas  in the Gallatin and Madison ranges and further

north.  Please do not allow this project to go forward.  


